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DOLE ON GENEVA ARMS CONTROL MEETING 

WASHINGTON -Senate Majority Leader Bob Dole (R-KS) today released 

the following statement concerning today's arms control meeting 

in Geneva: 

"I am pleased that the talks in Geneva between 
Secretary Shultz and Foreign Minister Gromyko have yielded an 
agreement to begin more concrete talks on the control and 
reduction of nuclear weapons. I agree with Secretary 
Shultz's characterization in Geneva: this is an important 
beginning. All of us are hopeful that the days ahead will 
bring real progress, but we must all remember that this is 
likely to be a hard and complex set of negotiations. Our 
hopes must be tempered by realism and patience." 
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